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Secretary of the Ccmission
U.S. i;uclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 yg ,, ,,4focyg)ATTN: Docketing and Servica Branch (Fyol date SF

We support your proposal to replace the current medical isotopes
comittee with a radiation safety committee. We feel it is
appropriate that the radiation safety committee should include
a representative from the medical staff of each department where
isotopes are used. It is also appropriate that a representative
of the institutions management be available. We suggest that the
person trained ir, radiation safety could be one of the above, rather
than a separate individual. This would sirrolify recruitment for smaller
institutions. We also feel that the nursing st3ff representative could
be appointed on an optional basis. This individual could attend when
topics involving care of patients who had received isotopes uere to be
discussed, and policy established. As most of the topics discassed do
not involve nursing care, a representative would ott. wise ce of limited
value.

A. S. Nesse,MD I

Radiation Safety Officer g D,

Unity Hospital
' 'For John F. Haines, Administrator

Unity Hospital ,- f
550 Osborn Road g '

'# "Fridley, MN 55432 ,c

bh.

-
.

. . . -.,

]h h


